
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

14th December 2018 

 

Dear Parents / Carers  

 

LOCAL EDUCATIONAL VISITS 

 
On Monday morning, Year 3 children will be visiting Whin View Court to sing to the 

residents who live there.  

 

On Tuesday 18th, the children will be walking down to St. James Church in Ryhill. We will 

be leaving school just after registration to walk down to the church and we return to 

school around 11.30am ready for the children to enjoy their School Christmas Dinner. 

The Foundation children will be staying in school. If your child has any appointments on 

that morning, please contact to school office to notify us so that we keep your child in 

school. 

 

There is no consent form to complete as Parents have already given Local Educational 

Trip consents when children start school. 

 

Please make sure your child arrives at school on time and are dressed warmly with 

appropriate footwear. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Karen Wakefield 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


